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Superior University was established in 2004 with the aim to focus 

on innovation and excellence in student’s personal & 

professional lives. HND was added in academic program in 2017. 

Currently, there are 13 Faculties including Faculty of Allied 

Health Sciences. More than 90 undergraduate and 34 graduate 

degree programs are offered by Superior University, Lahore. 
 
 

Agriculture and nutrition share a common entry point “food”. 

Food is a key outcome of agriculture actions and a key input into 

good nutrition. Agriculture provides sufficient food for the health 

and strength of the nation. The field of Human Nutrition & 

Dietetics is closely related with food consumption, health 

services, healthy environment and adequate child caring 

practices.  

A Quality Assurance & Accreditation Awareness Seminar was organized on September 29, 2021 at Superior 

University, Lahore. Dr. Sidra Hasnain, HoD of Human Nutrition & Dietetics, Superior University Lahore 

received Dr. Abdul Ghaffar, Secretary NAEAC. The awareness seminar started with the recitation of few verses 

from the Holy Quran. Dr. Sidra gave a brief overview of the institute and shared significant accomplishments. 

Dr. Abdul Ghaffar delivered a talk on importance and requirements of quality assurance and accreditation. It is 

necessary to ensure the quality of education and research facilities provided to the students by the institutions. 

Dr. Abdul Ghaffar elaborated in depth the procedure of accreditation and its role in standardizing the agriculture 

education across the country. He also highlighted the four major and three minor criteria considered in the 

accreditation process.  

Students and faculty members of the department of Human Nutrition & Dietetics attended the seminar. Dr. 

Sidra Hasnain thanked the guest speaker and assured that the institute will fulfill the accreditation requirements 

to maintain the quality of education.  


